
Parents’ Newsletter 

 

March 2024 
Dear Parents, 

 

Believe it or not, March means the beginning of Spring! As the crocuses 

and daffodils push their way through the hard ground, we change our 

Nursery colours to green and yellow. At the start of the month, we will be 

thinking about new growth in nature as well as animals and their babies. 

Later in the month our thoughts will turn to the topic of Easter.  

 

A big thank you to Bonnie and Rory’s mums who came to Nursery to talk 

about caring for people who are sick. Also, thanks to Olivia’s mum for 

bringing in baby chicks. The children really enjoyed these sessions.  

 

Also thank you to Sarah Gage who has been leading the children in 

exercise classes. We are getting much fitter as a result! 

 

Please note the following dates for your diary: 

 

Friday 1st March: Playball continues. Please ensure children wear trainers 

every Friday 

 

Wednesday 6th March: Exercise fun with Sarah  

 

Thursday 7th March: World Book Day. Your child can dress up as they 

wish. 

 

Friday 8th March: Playball  

 

Wednesday 13th March: Exercise fun with Sarah 

 

Thursday 14th March: Jo Jingles  

 

Friday 15th March: Playball  

 

Monday 18th March: Mr Hullabaloo with our P1 friends. 

 

Thursday 21st March: Exercise fun with Sarah - parents welcome to join 

this session.  

 

Easter holidays start on Monday 25th March and end on Friday 5th April.   



 

After the Easter holidays we will be going on a trip out to Rosepark Farm 

on Thursday 11th April. More details on this will follow later.  

 

We will continue to send the book and fine-motor packs home each 

Monday and have News Time on Wednesdays. We hope you are enjoying 

the books and the activities. The fine-motor boxes are simple activities, 

aimed at showing you how you can use everyday objects to develop your 

child’s fine-motor skills.  

 

Please speak to Nursery staff if you have any questions about the above. 

  

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 

A. Marrs 


